Chevron

Jennifer Hudgens Regulatory MCBU
Regulatory Specialist Mid-Continent Business Unit
11111 S. Wilcrest C2306
Houston, Texas 77236
Tel 281-561-3599
June 11, 2007 Fax 281-561-3702

jhio@chevron.com
State of New Mexico
Qil Conservation Divigion
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Application to Drill - 30-039-27742
Rincon Unit #407 - 850’ FNL & 845' FEL
Section 16, T27N, R6W
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

This well was originally permitted & approved on May 17, 2004 by Pure Resources, Since that time
Chevron Mid-Continent LP purchased Pure Resources in its entirety. Due to the management
change, this location was unable to be drilled prior to expiration.

Chevron Mid-Continent LP respectfully submits for your review & approval 6 copies of the APD for
the above referenced location.

Please find attached Application to Drill extension approvals & Down Hole Commingle approval from
the NMOCD Office. Also, attached is a copy of the approved Change of Operator from Pure
Resources to Chevron Mid-Continent LP,

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at
your convenience at 281-561-3599 or via email at jhio@chevrontexaco.com.
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Sincerely,

Jennifer Hudgens
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